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Re: Proposed Resolution of Necessity and other issues related to ?? 

Dear All: 

324 De La Vina Street, Santa Barbara 

As stated in my January 8 and 19, 2018 letters, this firm and the undersigned 
represent De La Vina Holdings, LLC, owner of the property located at 324 De La Vina 
Street, Santa Barbara. 

In my January 8 and 19, 2018 letters, I raised several issues about the County's 
proposed taking of my client's entire property in fee. To this point, the County has not 
provided a single response to the legal and factual issues I have raised, nor taken any 
steps to remedy them, assuming they can be remedied. 

We have also sent several Public Records Act requests, and we have objected to 
the County's refusal to comply with Code of Civil Procedure§ 1263.025 regarding 
payment of $5,000 for an appraisal in furtherance of my client attempting to negotiate 
with the County. 

With regard to the Public Records Act requests I personally have sent, unless and 
until we receive all responsive documents sufficiently in advance of any new hearing date 
on the County's proposed adoption of the resolution of necessity and approval of 
authorization for testing on my client's property, those hearing dates should be continued. 






